
Cooperative Learning Strategies 
3 sessions– Thursday afternoons from 4:00-6:00 pm 

In collaboration with 

Cost: FREE to Suffolk’s Edge Teacher members (Amityville, Babylon, Bay Shore, Copiague, Deer 

Park, Elwood, Half Hollow Hills, Harborfields, Kings Park,  Northport/E. Northport, West Babylon, 

DRVC, W.S. BOCES)  $100.00 for non-participating districts to attend all three workshops.   

                                                     Registration: Log onto wsboces.org/webreg type SETC in search 

box and scroll down to the workshop you would like to register for. 

  
If  you have any questions please contact  

Suffolk’s Edge Teacher Center  
Phone: 631-254-0107 or email: tdenicol@wsboces.org 

 

As we prepare students to be life-long learners, the skill of working in a 

team is critical. Far too often, tasks are now solved by networking ideas 

and working in a think-tank.  This is why understanding the importance of 

"Cooperative Learning" is critical for teachers and why it must be taught 

and used by students.  Join us as we look to tackle the following           

questions: 

1.  Why is group work called cooperative learning? 

2.  What formats can cooperative learning take? 

3.  What are the risks and rewards a teacher and class will experience? 

4.  How can I incorporate this into my lessons? 

 

When:  April 20, 27, & May 4, 2017  
Where: W.S. BOCES Conference Center, 31 Lee Avenue, Wheatley Heights   
When: 4:00-6:00 pm          


